
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

St John Fisher Primary School 
 

Early Education Funding 
 
Dear Parents 
 
At St John Fisher Nursery, we offer both Universal (15 hour) and Extended (30 hour) early education 
provision. 
 
All three and four year old children in Oxfordshire are eligible for 570 hours of free early education 
each year: this is known as Universal Entitlement. 
 
Universal Entitlement is spread across the 38-week school year and equates to 15 hours per week. 
As this funding is statutory, there is no need to make an application. 
 
Working parents may be also eligible for an additional 15 hours per week of free early education 
provision: this is known as 30 hour or Extended Entitlement.  
 
For further details regarding the Extended Entitlement application process including the dates by 
which you must apply, please follow the ‘Apply Now’ link below. 
 
For information, I have also included a link to a childcare affordability calculator so that you may 
determine whether you are eligible for tax free childcare support. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Mr White in the school office. 
 
Warmest regards 
 
 
 
Miss Brooks 
Early Years Leader 

 

 

 

Apply Now 
Affordability 

Calculator 

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare?utm_source=childcarechoices&utm_medium=microsite
https://www.gov.uk/childcare-calculator?utm_source=childcarechoices&utm_medium=microsite
https://www.gov.uk/childcare-calculator?utm_source=childcarechoices&utm_medium=microsite

